
 

 

  

            Happy Feast Day 
              of Marie Rivier       
                  

 

 Dear Sisters, 
            dear Spiritual Family of Marie Rivier, 
 
With joy, we give thanks to the Lord for the gift of Marie 
Rivier to the Church, to our Congregation and to the world. 
 

Today, she continues to remind us of the urgency 

 to make JESUS CHRIST known and loved. 
 

Today, she continues to lead us on the path  

 of holiness, 

 of prayer and trust, 

 of service to the disadvantaged. 
 

Let us intensify our prayer,  

through the intercession of Mary, 

to ask for the favor of her canonization, 

for the greater glory of God! 
 

Together, let us live this feast of February 3rd 

with fervour and hope. 
 

 
 

  Superior General 
                                              the members of the General Council  
                                     and the community of Castel 
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